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THE SOUTHWEST FESTIVAL IS BACK!
The College is excited to announce the Southwest Festival is returning after a two year
break for 2018!

The Southwest Festival is a day for all the Community with rides, stalls, food, school tours and
entertainment! Save the date for a family filled day of fun.

Lots more details for stallholders and our community will come over the coming months.
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